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We are proud to have worked with Mitchell Associates Architects on the 
City of Peekskill, New York's new fire headquarters. Construction is now 
complete and we wanted to share the photographs. The two story 30,000 
square foot building consolidated 5 existing facility's and includes up-to-
date safety features. 



This is a state of the art fire protection facility and stands as a clear sign 
of the city's confidence in its future. 











Remember, no project is too big or too small. We can handle your project 
of any size with our world renowned team. Call us today with questions 
or ideas you might have for any upcoming projects. 
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Let us help you get your next project underway.  
Dan Russell &  
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814-236-2449  
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